
THIS IS TO CERTIFY THAT THE

Town of Freeport, Maine
has created an action plan for becoming more age-friendly under the 

criteria established by AARP and has been renewed as a member of

The AARP Network of Age-Friendly 
States and Communities

THIS CERTIFICATION IS VALID UNTIL

June 18, 2024

_______________________________________________________________

Nancy A. LeaMond, Chief Advocacy and Engagement Officer 
COMMUNITY, STATE AND NATIONAL AFFAIRS

AARP | WASHINGTON, D.C.

The AARP Network of Age-Friendly States and Communities is a program of the 
AARP Livable Communities initiative and an independent affiliate of the 

World Health Organization Global Network of Age-Friendly Cities and Communities.®

AARP.org/AgeFriendly


